
Liberal Desk and Derrick Newsletter
Liberal Loggings
January, 2024 

President’s Letter:

 What a way 2024 has blown in!  
Blizzard Conditions kept us from 
meeting on our regular meeting 
date, and now we have been in the 
deep freeze with wind chill 
warnings of 25 below zero for three 
days straight! After deciding 
postpone our meeting until 
Monday, the 22nd, I checked the 10 
day forecast.  It is supposed to reach 
a high of 53 degrees that day, so put 
on your shorts, flip-flops and bikini 
tops and we will meet at Brickhouse 
Bar-B-Que at Noon for pictures!  
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Liberal Desk and Derrick Newsletter
Liberal Loggings
January, 2024 

President’s Letter (Cont.)

  2024 - We have a busy year ahead 
of us; continuing our Magic Suitcase 
presentations, scholarship awards, monthly 
meetings with educational programs, Region 
Meeting in April in Great Bend, and Annual 
Convention in September in Dallas hosted by 
our Central Region.  This is also the year that 
we go to the polls to elect our next President 
of the United States.  I would encourage all 
members of the Desk and Derrick Association 
to get involved, know the issues, know how 
your Senate and House Representatives stand 
on important issues such as the energy 
industry.  Call and write them and let your 
voice be heard, and most importantly, use your 
privilege to vote every chance you get.  

Kay McKinley
President, Liberal Club

P.S.  Just kidding about the shorts, flip-flops, 
and bikini tops. Speaking for myself, at my age 
and shape, that “photo op” might show up on 
the Facebook “seen at Walmart” page.  No 
thanks, but feel free if you’d like to.  I will have 
my camera ready!
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ADDC President Letter
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Central Region Director Letter
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Information Page

For the Month of January, we are meeting on Monday, 
January 22 because of the blizzard of 2024.

Other meetings are scheduled for the second Monday of 
each month.  There will be no meetings in June, July and 
December.  Meetings are at Brickhouse Bar-B-Q in Liberal at 
Noon.

Liberal Club Officers for 2024
President …………………....Kay McKinley
Vice President ………………….Katie Berg
Secretary …………………..…Janet Heston
Treasurer………………...……..Cherie Rash
One year Director…......…Tammy Davis
Two year Director ..Colleen Parmenter
Member………………..………Cheryl Steers

Central Region 
Meeting

Great Bend, Kansas
April 26 – 27, 2024

(See following pages 
for activities and hotel 

information.)

2024 Convention
Dallas, Texas

September 24-28, 
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Information Page
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Information Page
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Club News

Thoughts and Prayers

• Janet Heston as she is 
taking her Chemo 
treatments.

• Cheryl Steers on her recent 
knee replacement.

Desk and Derrick Program 
Agenda 2024

January Kay 

February Janet

March Tammy

April Cheryl

May Katie

June No Meeting

July No Meeting

August Colleen

September Cherie

October Kay

November/December Installation of officers 
- No program

Shared on 
Facebook from 
former Liberal Desk 
and Derrick 
Member, Rhonda 
Schmitzer

8-9--8-


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3: ADDC President Letter
	Slide 4: Central Region Director Letter
	Slide 5: Information Page
	Slide 6: Information Page
	Slide 7: Information Page
	Slide 8: Club News

